
  
   

Systems Changeover Update 2 
   

 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) is pleased  to advise our valued clients and stakeholders that all 

our systems are now fully operational, following the successful implementation of the transition from ZWL to 

ZiG. 

 

Clients can now resume the utilisation of all ZIMRA online platforms. 

 

We wish to thank our clients and stakeholders for their patience and cooperation during the transition period. 

 

Clients are urged to always fulfil their tax obligations on time, every time. 

 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
 

                                         Public Notice 34 of 2024, issued on 13 /04/2024 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


